
The Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ, Ltd. 
 

Notice of Trading Name Change of Dubai Branch 
 

Tokyo, October 24, 2016 --- The Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ, Ltd. (BTMU) (President & CEO: 
Takashi Oyamada), a member of Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group (MUFG), announced that, effective 
October 24, 2016, the Trading name of Dubai Branch will be changed as follows in order to comply with 
local regulations. 
 

Before Change (Current Name) After Change (New Name) 
The Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ, Ltd.  
Dubai Branch 

The Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ, Ltd.  
(DIFC Branch – Dubai) 

* The legal name, Mailing address, telephone and fax numbers and email addresses will remain 
unchanged. 
*DIFC : Dubai International Financial Centre 

 
* * * 

Contact: 
Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ 
Corporate Communications Division 
Media Relations Office 
Tel +81-3-3240-2950 


